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July 1, 2020
Mayor's Message

First, a bit of town business. On June 9, our Town
Council approved the town's 2020-2021 budget.    
Thanks to Town Manager, Lee Rollins, for his work
in developing this year's budget. Also, during that 
meeting, we had a virtual session with the        Davie
Community Foundation  Board to exchange ideas   
on future priorities for DCF. This productive     
discussion allowed our Council members to provide
perspective on behalf of Bermuda Run. We are      
appreciative for the opportunity to give input to      
this very important organization in our community.
Also, a big thanks to WinMock for opening their       
facility to us for our meeting. This allowed for the
needed social-distancing, as well as facilitating our
virtual session with DCF.

As we approach the July 4th weekend during these
extraordinary times, I wanted to take a moment to
reflect that this year's holiday will look markedly      
different - no public fireworks displays, no large      
gatherings, and very scaled-back pool parties. As     
we have all needed to do over these past several  
months, we will have the opportunity to celebrate 
this holiday in new ways.

As I have stated before, we are in uncharted times.
Our town - our community - is committed to       
responding to the evolving needs for dealing with  
COVID-19. I ask that we persevere in looking out   
for each other - our family, friends, and neighbors;
in supporting our local businesses who have been
there for us; and in considering how we can be        
there for the organizations across our community     
that have tirelessly worked on behalf of those most
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Fridays 3:30 - 6:30 pm
190 NC Hwy 801 South

Follow Bermuda Run
Farmers Market on

Facebook for notices
and lists of vendors.

Facebook Link

in need.

North Carolina Department of Health & Human     
Services (NCDHHS) and Davie County Health    
Department continues to encourage adherence to    
the 3 "W"s. I know we have stated this a number
of times, and it bears reinforcing. As the numbers
of positive COVID-19 cases continues to increase     
across the nation, state, and Davie County, each of
us can do our part to make a positive difference.

Wear a face-covering if you will be with other
people (state-wide requirement).

Wait at least 6 feet apart. Avoid close contact.

Wash your hands often with soap and water      
for at least 20 seconds or use hand sanitizer.

I look forward to the time when we can again        
gather as a community. In the meantime, I will       
continue to reach out across our town, and      
appreciate those from whom I have heard. I want
to hear from you.
You can reach me at rcross@townofbr.com or 336-
391-1992.

No matter how you are planning to celebrate,      
please have a safe and happy July 4th Holiday       
weekend.

We are in this together and together we will       
emerge stronger.

Rick Cross

Pedestrian Bridge Installation
The Contractor for the I-40 Project at the Davie-
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Forsyth County Line is scheduled to close both
directions of I-40 between NC 801 (Exit 180) and
Harper Road (Exit 182) during the overnight hours
of Friday, July 10th  into Saturday, July 11th. 
On Friday, July 10th, the contractor will begin
installing lane closures on I-40 at 6:00 PM and a
full road closure of I-40 will be installed beginning
at 11:00 PM. Detours will be utilized for this road
closure with all I-40 Eastbound traffic exiting at NC
801 (Exit 180) and all I-40 Westbound traffic exiting
at Harper Road (Exit 182). 
Detoured traffic will use NC 801, US 158, and
Harper Road. All lanes of I-40 are expected to be
reopened to traffic by 7:00 AM Saturday, July
11th. This closure is required for the contractor to
safely set the new pedestrian bridge over I-40. As
always, this work is weather- dependent and may
be subject to change.
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